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05 October 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 7 – Halloween Dance Party  

 
Under guidance from Mr McGinnes (Headteacher) and Rebecca Branson (Assistant Headteacher) we 

formed a PTA organisation to assist The Buckingham School in fundraising events. The newly formed PTA 

was christened ‘Friends of the Buckingham School’ or ‘FOBS’ for short.   

Our first event, of many, will be on the Thursday 20 October 2022 for Year 7 students, and will take the 

form of a Halloween Dance Party. We have arranged prizes for the best dressed, and will also run a lucky 

draw during the event.  

There are limited spaces available. To register your child, please use the link below or scan the QR code. 

https://forms.gle/3f7EiWBQuGQXVCXJ9  

 

 

 

 

Tickets cost £3.00 and will be available to purchase via ParentMail on a first come first serve basis until 

Monday 10 October.  Refreshments will be available for purchase at the event (cash only). 

We would be grateful for assistance via loan of decorations, and to decorate the hall. Please contact me 

via pieter.duplessis@friends-obs.co.uk if you are able to assist. 

We are looking forward to the event, and hope to make it a success with your help, which in turn will 

support The Buckingham School vision to improve children’s overall experiences at the school.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr Pieter du Plessis  

Chair – FOBS 
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